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January 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Patients and Friends, 
 
 
We have some exciting news about our practice!  We are thrilled to announce the addition of Dr. Kelsey 
Greene to our practice as the new lead dentist moving forward.  Dr. Greene possesses the highest 
qualifications and is extremely skilled in all phases of dentistry.  I have spent time getting to know Dr. 
Greene over the past few months and have found her to be a kind, caring person with strong moral 
standards, who will serve your dental needs with the same excellence and consideration that she would 
provide her own family.  
 
Dr. Greene brings a wealth of knowledge and skill to our practice. 
Originally from Virginia, Dr. Greene received her undergraduate degree 
in Biochemistry from Roanoke College. She earned her Doctor of 
Dental Surgery (DDS) degree from Virginia Commonwealth University 
School of Dentistry and went on to complete an advanced training 
residency at the Washington DC Veterans Affairs Medical Center. Dr. 
Greene has excellent skills in complex cosmetic, restorative and 
surgical dentistry.  
 
Prior to joining our practice, Dr. Greene practiced in Burleson for several 
years as an associate dentist. She prides herself on delivering the best, 
most compassionate dental care to each of her patients. Dr. Greene 
and her husband Michael live in Mansfield with their (almost) 2-year-old 
son. We are looking forward to bringing her passion and enthusiasm to 
our practice. 
 
As Alice and I travel more and visit grandkids in the future, I am confident that with Dr. Greene’s 
advanced training, and my mentorship, the practice will continue to offer the highest level of care.  Also, 
you will be happy to know that I will continue to work at the practice with Dr. Greene for the foreseeable 
future, albeit on a more part-time patient schedule. I’m excited that all of our wonderful team will remain 
as familiar faces at the practice as well. Dr. Greene and I look forward to seeing you at your next visit 
as we continue to provide outstanding service to you, our valued and loyal patients.  
 
Please welcome Dr. Kelsey Greene!  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 


